
 
 

COVID-19 Safety Procedures & Guidelines 
 
General: 

● If you or any member of your family have been exposed to someone with COVID-19, are 
experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19, or have tested positive for COVID-19, please alert a 
South Cherokee Baseball Board Member so that we can respectfully consider the most 
appropriate course of action. 

● If you or any member of your family is experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19, and/or a fever 
of 100.4 or higher, please DO NOT come to the park.  We are recommending that all parents 
perform a temperature check, prior to arriving at the park. 

● Coaches and team moms will be asked to be extra watchful for players exhibiting any signs of 
sickness. If a child is showing symptoms they may be asked to leave the park in consideration 
of others.  

 
The Park: 

● We will ask families to use the best sanitization procedures. Clean kids' hands with wipes or 
sanitizer as you arrive at the park and please do the same as you leave the park.  Due to 
scarcity, please bring your own additional hand sanitizer and/or anti-bacterial wipes. 

● Bleachers, picnic tables, and common areas will be open, however we do ask that you adhere 
to social distancing as best as possible.  We recommend bringing your own chairs to the park.  

● The Snack Shack will be open with a limited menu.  Teams will not be asked to supply 
volunteers to work the Snack Shack as in seasons past. 

 
The Games:  

● The Batting Cages are open, however we ask that you please limit the amount of players near 
the cages by only having two (2) players at the cages at any one time. 

● Only one (1) person allowed in the Score Booth. 
● Dugouts are open and teams are allowed to have all of their players inside the dugout.  Teams 

will be allowed to have players outside the field of play should they choose.  
● We recommend that all catcher masks and pitcher masks be sanitized after each use. 
● Please limit the sharing of baseball equipment, where possible. 
● There will be no high fives after games or between players. Coaches will help the players come 

up with a fun socially distanced celebration (Hat’s off salute from the foul​ ​lines, team Dab in 
honor of the other team, air across the field high five). 

● Post game snacks are optional and will be left to the discretion of each individual team. 
 

 
**These procedures/guidelines will be re-evaluated routinely and are subject to change.  Any changes will be 
communicated to all families as soon as possible. 


